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22nd February 2022 

Dear parents/carers,  

 

World Book Day will be celebrated on Thursday 2nd March.  As an ‘Eco-School’ and in 
the interest of not promoting ‘fast-fashion’, last year we asked you to make your own 

costumes, however, this too can become expensive.   

 

This year, World Book Day will be a mufti day but will not be fancy dress. We are 

launching a new Aragon Wishlist on Amazon. We ask that any money you save on buying a 

costume you kindly buy a book from our created Wishlist instead.  We hope, with your 

generosity, to get to a grand total of 300 books by the end of World Book Day. 

 

The Wishlist is named ‘Aragon Primary School’. Teachers have taken time to add books to 

the list that the children are interested in or have asked for.  

 

The list can be found here:  

 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2QIVMXCRFAS1D/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_1 

 

Or by using the QR code below: 

 

 
 

Anything you can buy would be much appreciated.  

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Miss Ellerby 

 

Deputy English Lead 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2QIVMXCRFAS1D/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_1

